
 

 

NEWSLETTER 29th JUNE 2018NEWSLETTER 29th JUNE 2018NEWSLETTER 29th JUNE 2018   

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 

TERM 6 
 
 

Week 5 
 

Monday 02nd July 
3pm Family Skipping  
Workshop 
 
Tuesday 03rd July 
9am SPORTS DAY 
with family picnic and 
Awards Assembly 
 
Wed 04th July 
3-4:30pm Hi 5 Gym 
Club 
4:30—5:30 Hi5  
Multisports Club 
 
 

Thurs 05 July 
Y6 Transition Day at 
Secondary Schools 
 
Fri 6th July 
2:30pm Celebration  
Assembly 
 

 

Week 6 
 

Monday 9th July 
 
Tuesday 10th July 
 
Wed 11th July 
3-4:30pm Hi 5 Gym 
Club 
4:30—5:30pm Hi5  
Multisports Club 
 
Thurs 12th July 
 
Fri 13th July 
2:30pm Celebration  
Assembly  

Telephone 01304 206847     Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk     e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk  

  OUR SUPERSTARS! 
Our superstars this week are: Sakses, Dipsikha, 

Theo, Ashim, Sachin, Dexter, Freddie, Oliver, Drew, 
Charlie, Deepanshu, Elsie-Grace, Angel, Kacey,  

Aasthik, Delisha, Daniel G, Solomon, Chloe B, Leon, 
Youden, Kristopher, Zienna, Previch, Rashin, Oliver T, 
Nayan, Ritima, Rory, Aarushi, Rickzin, Destan, Norin, 

Sophie (YR), Samantha, Ben, Aasrith & Darcey 
 

Well Done! 

 

HOUSE POINTSHOUSE POINTS  
UPDATE:UPDATE:  

  
Burgoyne:  1091Burgoyne:  1091  
Kearsney:  1001Kearsney:  1001  
Connaught:  969Connaught:  969  

  Redoubt:       969Redoubt:       969  

WRITER OF THE WEEK 

The nominations this week are:  

Ethan, Samuel, Keona, Aamira, 

Drishya, Sudip & Freddie. 
 

The winner this week is:  ETHAN!! 
 

Please turn over to read his work. 

It’s a busy time of year… 
We have lots going on in the next few weeks...sports week, arts activities, 
school trips, forest school, the summer fete, transition afternoons, KS2 pro-

duction to name a few.   
We do try our best to keep you up to date with information and send  

reminders when we can.  Please can you ensure you read the newsletters, 
check the website (www.guston.kent.sch.uk) and sign up to our ‘School  

Spider’ app so we can send you reminders and notifications directly to your 
smart phones.    

Thank you to those parents who share school information on the ‘Parents of 
Guston School’ Facebook page, it is very much appreciated.  However, other 
parents should not be reliant on the kindness (and organisational skills!) of 

those parents taking the time to post such messages.   
Thank you.  

SEND Breakfast Meeting  

Thursday, 5th July2018 8.45-9.30am in the Community Room  

This will be the last session of the term.  We will have the opportunity to look at 
SEND on the school website and talk about how SEN is delivered in the school. 

We will look ahead to next year and discuss how we will move forward with the 
group next year and topics you would like to cover. 

FAMILY SKIPPING  

WORKSHOP 

Don’t forget this after school 

workshop on Monday.  You 

can still return your forms on 

Monday to book a place. 

RAFFLE TICKETS 
Please return any sold tickets stubs along with the 
money in a sealed envelope to the school office by 

Wednesday 4th July.  All unsold tickets will need 
to be returned to the office by this date too. 


